
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  
 

IESO Engagement 

From: Susan Sheppard
Sent: May 27, 2021 12:53 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Cc: Susan Sheppard
Subject: Gas Phase-Out Impact Assessment 

Gas Phase-Out Impact Assessment – May 27, 2021 

Feedback Provided by: 

Name: Susan Sheppard 

Title: Director 

Organization:  HCC Condominium 

Email:  

Date: May 27, 2021 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Gas Phase-Out Impact Assessment 
webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

Please provide feedback by June 17, 2021 to engagement@ieso.ca. Please use subject: 

Feedback - Gas Phase-Out Impact Assessment 

As large residential and business buildings depend on gas for heating, how will they be impacted by phasing-
out gas in Ontario?  What can large buildings do to mitigate/reduce carbon emissions? 

Thank you. I look forward to your feedback and being invited to the rescheduled Zoom meeting. 

Cheers! 
Susan 
Susan Sheppard 
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